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Cathryne Richards is temporary 
Editor of “The Rambling Rooster”. 

  
Looking for someone to take over in 

Fall of 2025?  Is it you??

If you have Photos to share please 
send them to me to be included.



 Activities for 

the Month...



2024 Board of Directors
Their Terms are up 

February 2025:
Wayne Hubler 
Susan Nelson 

Kathy Brockman 
John Wilson

Thank you for your 
Service!



Plenty of Help from PCM
● What! Another water leak!?  

Thanks to all who help!



2025 Escapade in Tucson 
March 21-26, 2025

●

Maura and Tom Clary in 2023 on the “Row”

● Frank and Sharon Damron on the “Row” in 2024
●

● Who will be on the “ROW” in 2025?
● Your NAME HERE-----------------------------



     2024 Christmas Party

● Thanks! Sherri 
Damron

● And to everyone who 
brought

● Food, glorious food!



2024 Christmas Dinner many 
thanks to Rick DeVore, our Chef!

TOP: Our Managers: Bob Sheilds, 
Lynda & Roland Potter
Bottom:  Wayne in the Kitchen.

Look at all the FUN! Around the tables...



More Photos of Christmas Dinner

Food and More Food!



Just some of the activities in 
December...

Ladies who lunch at 
Francisco Grande

Men’s Breakfast

The Craft Group 
made Holiday 

Centerpieces for 
the Clubhouse!



The Wait List for 2024 just got shorter!
At the beginning of the 2024-2025 
Season; there were 14 Lots available for 
Lease.  Here are photos of the new 
Leaseholders at Rover’s Roost!

Say Hello to your new neighbors!

Rick DeVore

Andrew & Hyacinth Rajkumar Lewis & Patti Dyer Thomas & Mary Keith


